
 

DEPARTMENT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING 

REPORT 

The Department of Civil Engineering conducted a NECTS 2K23 at Narayana Engineering College, 

Nellore on 22-07-2023. 

64 students of II-, III- & IV-year B. Tech Civil Engineering department have participated in this 

National Level Technical symposium from various colleges surrounding Nellore city. This 

NECTS 2k23 helps the students in improving their skills in the field of Civil Engineering. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inaugural Session 

This program was inaugurated in the Morning at the auditorium on 22nd July 2023 by 

Mrs.K.Venkatalakshmi (Head. of Dept), Mr.N. Venkateswarlu (Coordinator). 
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Events Conducting 2k23 

                    Students feel that the Events Conducted in NECTS 2k 23 were very much useful for 

them. It is planned to extend this National Level Technical Symposium 2024 and is also interested 

to participate in a number of events outside the college. The National Level Technical Symposium 

organized by the Department of Civil Engineering was a remarkable success. It provided a 

significant platform for knowledge dissemination fostering collaboration and promoting innovation 

in the field of civil engineering. The symposium not only showcased cutting-edge research and 

developments but also ignited a spirit of enthusiasm among the participants to contribute further to 

the advancement of the discipline. 



 

 

The event would not have been possible without the dedication and hard work of the organizing 

committee the support of the faculty and staff and the active participation of the attendees. The 

symposium's success serves as a testament to the Department of Civil Engineering's commitment 

to nurturing talent promoting research and bridging the gap between academia and industry. 

Overall, the symposium was a resounding achievement leaving a lasting impact on all who attended. 

It has undoubtedly paved the way for future collaborations research breakthroughs and 

advancements in the field of civil engineering. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Certificate Distribution for all Students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Valedictory Session: 

 
The NECTS 2k23 with a vote of thanks from the convener. He extended his special thanks on 

behalf of the Department to Mr. DOODALA SUMANTH sir. The certificate of completion was 

distributed to all the students. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Coordinator HOD - CE 

 

 

 


